
 
 

 
 

GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD 
 

January 3, 2019 
 

The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by Liz Goral at 6:30 
 

Those in Attendance 
 
 Liz Goral    Griffith Safety Board Member  

          Shawn Graham   Griffith Safety Board Vice-Chairman  
  RoAnn Purgert    Griffith Safety Board Secretary  
  Stan Dobosz    Griffith Safety Board Member 
  Phil Vechey                Griffith Safety Board Member 
   

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. The following items were discussed: 
 
Election of Officers 
 
RoAnn Purgert nominated Liz Goral for Safety Board Chairman. No other nominations. Vote 
carried 4-0 
 
Liz Goral nominated Shawn Graham for Safety Board Vice-Chairman. No other nominations. 
Vote carried 4-0. 
 
Stan Dobosz nominated RoAnn Purgert for Safety Board Secretary. No other nominations. Vote 
carried 4-0. 
 
Approval of December 6, 2018 minutes:     Motion by Safety Board member Stan Dobosz 
               Seconded by Safety Board member Shawn Graham 
                    Motion Carried 4-0 
 
Reports:   Griffith Police Department  
  
Commander Martin read the monthly report for November 2018 
 
Griffith Fire Department  
 
Chief Schoon read the November 2018 monthly report. 
 
VEST 
 
Nothing 
 
FOP Post 161 
 
Nothing 
 
New Business 
 
Swearing in and promotion of Joe Martin to the rank of Captain for Station 31 
 
Old Business 
 
Nothing 
 
No Announcements 



 
 

 
 

No Questions/comments from the floor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m. 
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